
The Secret ari o~f State for Externat Affairs to the
Firat Deputy Minister of Foreign Aff>oM's, Head of
the Delegation of the Hungarian~ People's Rp4bli

SECRETARY 0F STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, June 11, 196

I have the honour to thank you for your letter of June 11, 1964, ini respe,
of recent discussions lbetweeni representatives of the Qovenent of the~ Hui
garlan People'a Republic and the Government of Canada upon, certain consull
mattrs. I have taken note of the statements i your letter and. conftrm thv
the Canadian authorities are prepared to act liewise i full measure
reciprocity.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest ccnslderation.

PAUL IM3TIN

Ris Excellency Mr. P~eter Mod,
First Deputy Minister of Foreign A4fairs,

Head of the H-ungarian Delegation,
Ottawa.


